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Purpose  

1. To present the updated Cabinet response to the Overview 

Committee’s Partnerships Review. 

 

Information 

2. The Overview Committee undertook an examination of how the 

County Council should be involved partnerships and whether they 

represent value for money. 

 

3. The review concluded in February 2011 and a response to 

recommendations was received in June 2011. 

  

4. An updated response to the six recommendations is attached at 

Appendix A.    

 

Recommendations 

5. It is recommended that the Overview Committee  

 

consider the updated response provided on partnerships   

 
 
Councillor Joyce Bosnjak 

Chair of Overview Committee 

  
Scrutiny Co-ordinator: martin.gately@nottscc.gov.uk
 
Background papers:  nil 
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